	[image: image1.png]



	
	Daily Brief

	Thursday May 3, 2007
20070503-0
	
	CEO Roger Snoble

 

	[image: image2.jpg]America’s ;-i‘/ Best




In this issue:

· Metro’s Fare Forums Update
· High Gasoline Prices vs. Metro
· Century City Walking Tour


	Metro Fare Forums Update
KFWB radio reporter attended today’s Regional Fare Forum that was held immediately after the meeting of the Transportation Business Advisory Council here at the Gateway Building.  Media Relations staff was also interviewed KFWB regarding Metro’s fare restructuring proposal. 
A number of individuals attended today’s fare forum and five individuals provided their comments on the proposed fare changes. San Fernando Valley Service Sector held their meeting last night.  All comments received will be incorporated as part of the record of testimony by the public.
Media Relations also distributed a news release this afternoon noting that an additional Regional Fare Forum will be held on Saturday, May 19. The news release notes that the public can submit their comments on the proposed fare changes and their comments will be incorporated as part of the record of testimony. The Saturday fare forum will be held in the 3rd floor Board room from 10 a.m. to 12 noon. 
High Gasoline Prices vs. Metro
A reporter from Channel 52 requested information on transit options for daily commuters because of the continued increase in gasoline prices.  Media Relations staff explained that now more then ever, Metro Bus and Rail offers a great transportation deal.  The Metro Day Pass at $3 gives the bus rider unlimited travel options all over Los Angeles metropolitan area for that day.  Even better, Metro Monthly Pass holders get a great deal – for only $52 a month they can ride our entire system. A story will run tonight.

Century City Walking Tour
Today, Los Angeles City Councilmember Jack Weiss hosted a Century City Walking Tour to consider proposals in improving the pedestrian and transit environment in Century City.  Supervisor Zev Yaroslavsky, LA City Planning General Manager Gail Goldberg, Deputy Mayor Jaime de la Vega, Director O'Connor's Deputy Claudette Moody, and I along with my staff, representatives from LADOT, the Century City Chamber of Commerce, and numerous Century City property owners and developers participated in this walking tour.

The proposals include many interesting concepts to create better streetscapes, an improved pedestrian environment, and improvements in transit services and transit amenities.  The overall concept is to take Century City from its current environment developed in the mid-20th Century to a 21st Century integrated community.  During the tour, the group also discussed the need for the subway to reach Century City and other mobility improvements that could be implemented sooner including transit links to the Exposition LRT.
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